
 

 

 

Thank You For Your Support of 

Ayana’s Dream Room 

Makeover! 

 

Designed & Built By A Small Team Made Up Of Our Wonderful 

Rooms of Hope Family… 

   Our Volunteers And Team Depot! 
 

 



 

 

 

A Note From Ayana’s Mom... 

Thank you so much to you all  

for doing such a fantastic design 

and renovation of Ayana’s room.  

 

She loves it and  

it is exactly her vibe… and (again) 

she loves it so much.  

 

Thank you again for everything. 

 

Sincerely, Melody 

 

 



 

 

 

Welcome To Ayana’s Dream Bedroom ... Just The Way She Wants It!   
 

Traditional Design In Whites And Blues With Florals And A Hint Of Beach. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Ayana Loves Her Desk For All Her Studies Plus Her Bookshelves 
For All Her Books!  We Made Sure To Include Her 

Favorites…Audrey Hepburn, Mama Mia and La La Land. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Ayana & Her Family Were Shocked About The Transformation Of Her New 

Her New Dream Bedroom…She Is All Smiles Just The Way We Hoped For! 

 



 

 

 

Ayana Wanted A Space To Relax and Read.  This Chair Is Perfect For That! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

To Our Volunteers And The Home Depot Team, Thank You For Making  

An Incredible Impact In The Children We Serve.  Your Dedication And 
Compassion Have Truly Made A Difference For Ayana!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

Thank You To Our Wonderful Rooms of Hope Board of Directors For 
Without You, None Of This Would Be Possible…  

 

 Brook Greg Mike Nathan Shelley Stan, Jr. 

Thank You To Our Amazing Donors…  

Who Give So Generously So That Ayana Could Have Her Dream Space! 

 CD & Power 

 First Street Alehouse Beard Growers 2022 

 Gala Guests & Pledgers 2022 
 Heritage Estates Donations 
 Home Depot Foundation 

 Home Depot – Team Depot 

 Pleasanton Waste 
 

Thank You To Shelley and Anna For Co-Designing Ayana’s Dream Space And To Lori For Leading 

Our Team Of Volunteers At The Makeover.   

Thank You To Ayana’s Referring Person… Iliana at Lucile Packard Children’s Hospital at 
Stanford, We Appreciate Your Trust & Referral! 

 

Again, On Behalf Of Ayana & Her Beautiful Family, 

We Thank You For Making Ayana’s Dream Room Makeover Possible! 



 

 

 

Creating Joy / Sharing Love / Giving Hope 
 

 

 

 

 

Thanks All!  

 

www.roomsofhope.org 


